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18 August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear student, 
 
I am writing to you following yesterday’s announcement that students may be awarded their Centre 
Assessed Grade (CAG), rather than the Ofqual grade, where the CAG is higher. 
 
It may be that you missed out on your first choice University last week, due to the grades that you 
received. If you would like to pursue this first choice, please email 
teresa.luker@thebourneacademy.com - she will be able to notify you of your CAG’s, assuming these 
were higher than the grades that were awarded by Ofqual. Following this, you will need to contact 
UCAS/admissions at your first choice University in order to see if they will accept you. We are 
waiting for details on the general  awarding/release of adjusted grades from Ofqual, and we will 
notify you of these in due course.  
 
Yours etc 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ashley St John 
Vice Principal  
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